
Dear Chair Patterson and Members of the Committee,

I, Lisa Kirkelie am pleased to offer my support for HB 2574.

All are done with our human body and to dust it shall return.  Why would you not want to replenish the earth if you could in a positive 
manor?  I and my loved ones want to choose these options.  I feel it a waste to be put into a coffin then in tomb.  I want to love and 
help nourish wild spaces. 

I ask for your support of this important legislation.

Sincerely,

Lisa Kirkelie

Portland, Oregon

7910 SE King Rd. Apt. 2

liltenderfoot@yahoo.com


